
 
December 22, 2009 
 
SUBJECT:  FAP Route 662 (IL 4/Veterans Parkway) 
  Project NHF-ESP-0662 (063) 
  Section (2-1-2, 2-2) RS, TS-6 
  Sangamon County 
  Contract No. 72B99 
  Item No. 231, January 15, 2010 Letting 
  Addendum A 
 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 

 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised and/or added material. 
 

1. Revised sheet 10 of the Plans to indicate specialty items. 
 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid 
and must include any Schedule of Prices changes in their bidding proposal. 
 
Bidders using computer-generated bids are cautioned to reflect any and all 
Schedule of Prices changes, if involved, into their computer programs. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Charles Ingersoll, Chief 
Bureau of Design and Environment 
 

 
By: Ted B. Walschleger, P. E. 
       Engineer of Project Management 

 
 
cc: Roger Driskell, Region 4, District 6; Mike Renner; Estimates 
 
 
TBW:DB:jc 


